
Construction Update

This green street project will include improved sidewalks, more street trees to
increase shade, and new plants and rain gardens to beautify the neighborhood,
reduce flooding, and improve water quality in the nearby James River. Murals
have already been painted and, once construction is complete, a public art
sculpture will be installed. This project is grant funded and will not cost the
community anything! 

Questions? Contact Christina Bonini with the Alliance for the Chesapeake Bay at
cbonini@allianceforthebay.org for more information. 

BUSINESSES ON THE 4900 AND 5000 BLOCKS OF
GOVERNMENT ROAD ARE OPEN! 

See back of flyer for details on how to access parking.

Pardon our mess! Construction is moving along on the Government Road
Green Street project and will be completed by Fall 2024. 



Parking Access 

Parking will be closed on one half of the 5000 block of Government Road
(sections A and B) at a time to limit disruption as construction progresses. The
yellow arrows in the diagrams above indicate how to access parking that will
remain open as construction moves up the block. 

Businesses remain open throughout construction. 

Parking Closures: Beginning in August, some parking spaces along the 5000
block of Government Road will be temporarily closed, however access to
limited parking will be open throughout construction. 


